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Good evening Vanners, 

Hey Glenda here you go! Well we are finally back from our summers journey. From the Nationals to Last 

Chance. 20 states in 2 ½ months, 5281 miles letting the world know about the Museum of Vanning. The 

Dale Tess collection POD arrived on Friday and we spent all day today unpacking it. Thanks go out to Pee 

Wee and Sean for all you help. A lot of Dale’s collection had been picked through but we still received a 

lot of great stuff. Once we go through it all we are going to start selling off the collection to raise money 

for the museum. This is what Dale wanted so if any of you have any interest in it please pm me if there is 

anything in particular you may be looking for. This is a wonderful thing Dale did for the Museum, so let’s 

do him proud and help out the Museum at the same time. We are considering doing some on-line 

auctions this winter when we can get the stuff organized. 

So it’s time to start thinking about our 4th annual Christmas party fund raiser. We are changing things 

up a bit this year with all the festivities being held at the Days Inn in Port Richey, Florida. Please check 

out the back of the flyer for the details. Everything is going to be the same with our two bands playing 

poolside, Tiki bar and all the great food. We will have the Pizza party Friday night, breakfast Saturday 

morning and we will provide the meat’s for dinner Saturday night. Please bring a covered dish for 

dinner. All this for a $20 donation to the Museum, $15 if you are a Museum member. Also don’t forget 

about the pub crawl on Thursday. We are trying to put together a shuttle bus for rides to the Museum 

for Saturday tours and we will be there all day Thursday and Friday if you just want to come by. We are 

about four miles from the hotel Please mention the Museum of Vanning to get your special rate for the 

weekend. $54 plus tax. Don’t forget your ugly sweaters and hats!! 

Please remember you involvement in these fund raisers are what make the Museum possible. Your 

generosity, through these events and memberships are the cornerstone to sustaining the Museum’s 

future. Please consider a Museum membership or renew your ongoing membership commitment, they 

help tremendously. Find out more about the programs at our web-site www.museumofvanning.com I 

will try to be a little more frequent in my updates to keep you all informed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.museumofvanning.com/?fbclid=IwAR0OLbXms5GpLe0WguhKJlxsrt9sSGLXqDJqw95xYPuRZIhWQE32ZGz50ro
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